
Dear PSL and SIA Community,  
  
As we prepare to return to campus for the Fall 2022 semester, if you haven’t already, please 
take a moment to review this PSU news article for information related to COVID-19 for the 
University Park campus, including the Katz Building and the Clinics. 
  
A couple of highlights from the article: 

• Masking is not required in University Park campus buildings, except health care 
facilities.  Employees at Penn State who work in their own individual offices may request 
that individuals wear masks while in their private offices, and faculty may request that 
their students wear masks during classes. The University asks that community members 
cooperate respectfully with these requests. 

• Students should take a COVID-19 test before returning to campus using a rapid home 
test. If they test positive, they should stay home for at least five more days and test 
negative before coming to a campus.   

• The University encourages all members of the community to stay up to date with their 
COVID-19 vaccinations — including booster doses — and to share their vaccination 
status with the University.  

• If you’re experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 or think you may have been exposed, 
please do not come to the building.  Seek testing and contact your professors or 
supervisors, as appropriate.   

Thank you for your attention to these matters.  

Russ Shaffer 
Interim Assistant Dean for Student Services 
Assistant Dean for Operations and Planning 
Penn State Law  
The Pennsylvania State University 
252 Lewis Katz Building 
University Park, PA 16802 
Office: 814-867-0398 
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